
 Original Message-----
From: Steven Reiter
Sent: 20. apríl 2018 15:50
To: althingi@althingi.is
Subject: Proposed ban on circumcision

Dear Icelandic Parliament,

I don not support the proposed ban on circumcision. The proposed ban will encourage Hatred, Xenophobia, 
and Antisemitism. Please create an environment where all your citizens can flourish.

ThankYou

Steven Reiter Ph.D.
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